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I strongly object to this proposed bill.  We simply must not allow our public spaces - 

spaces intended for use by ALL of the public - to become pop up campgrounds!  In 

effect, these types of policies are taking lands and facilities purchased and supported 

by the majority of Oregon residents and allowing them to become the exclusive 

domain of a select group, the unhoused.  

 


